MINUTES

Town of Marshall Board of Alderman Special Meeting June 14, 2021 5:30pm

Mayor Nancy Allen called the meeting to order at 5:32pm.

Aldermen in attendance were Billie Jean Haynie, Thomas Jablonski, and Aileen Payne, Christiaan Ramsey, and Laura Ponder Smith. Also in attendance was Town Administrator Forrest Gilliam and Jamie Chandler, Maintenance Director.

The Board reviewed and discussed the draft FY 2021-2022 budget for the Town of Marshall.

Upon motion by Alderman Billie Jean Haynie, seconded by Alderman Christiaan Ramsey, the Board voted unanimously to adjourn at 6:19pm.

Nancy Allen, Mayor

Forrest Gilliam, Town Clerk